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The Board of Directors of Sunright Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that 
following a preliminary assessment of the financial results of the Company and its 
subsidiaries (the “Group”) for the first half financial year ended 31 January 2024 
(“1HFY2024”), the Group expects to continue report a loss. 
 
Whilst our investments in capacity expansion in our core test and burn-in of automotive 
chips have begun to yield results, we continue to experience softened demand for 
equipment due to weakness in consumer electronics like personal computers, 
smartphones and servers segments. 
 
The Group is in the process of finalising its unaudited results for the 1HFY2024.  
Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed when the Company 
announces its unaudited results for the 1HFY2024 in due course. 
 
In the meantime, shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.  Shareholders and investors should consult 
their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they 
have any doubt about the course of action that they should take before dealing in the 
shares of the Company. 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Adeline Lim Kim Swan 
Company Secretary 
8 March 2024 
 
 
 
 

 


